STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 5. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PL-090042

March 17,2010

Frank J. Grolimund

Vice President, Operations
Swissport Fueling, Inc.
42025 Aviation Dr.

Suite 350

Dulles, VA 20166

Dear Mr. Grolimund:

RE: 2009 Standard Hazardous Liquid Pipeline Safety Inspection, SeaTac Washington
Fuel Facility

Thank you for your submissions addressing the unresolved issues identified in our response letter
dated November 13, 2009. Staff accepts the revisions made to bring these items into compliance.
Docket number PL-090042 will be closed as of March 17, 2010.

Staff would like to thank Swissport’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this
inspection. If staff may be of further assistance or if you have any questions, please contact Joe
Subsits at (360) 664-1322. '

David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Jay Long, SeaTac Fuel Facilities LLC
Michael Hagan, Swissport Fueling Inc.
Harry Edward Grant, Riddell Williams P.S.




